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Happenstance, a pioneer in comfort-driven footwear, introduces
Shocksorb Shoes and Sandals, a breakthrough street-style brand
designed  with  Responsive  Bounce  Technology  for  ultimate
cushioning  and  impact  absorption.  Built  from  an  advanced
impact-absorbing  patented  compound,  Shocksorb  Shoes  and
Sandals offer superior shock resistance, odor and moisture
control, and non-toxic, skin-friendly properties. With easy-
care maintenance and a lightweight design, Shocksorb Shoes and
Sandals provide unparalleled comfort and durability, making
them a must-have for modern urban lifestyles.
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Radhika Apte kicks off the Shocksorb by Happenstance campaign
– redefining street style with bounce-back technology

Unlike many Indian footwear brands that import and white-label
products,  Happenstance  develops  its  own  materials  and
formulations, ensuring high-performance comfort tailored for
Indian  consumers.  The  brand’s  Department  of  Applied
Biomechanics has extensively researched midsole and outsole
technology, creating Innovative creations like Shocksorb Shoes
and Sandals with proprietary designs that enhance comfort and
performance. This innovation caters to India’s unique fashion
sensibilities  while  maintaining  affordability,  making
Shocksorb Shoes and Sandals a game-changer in the market.
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Shocksorb introduces the Extreme Bounce Engineered collection,
which features shoes, clogs, and sandals

With  Shocksorb  Shoes  and  Sandals,  Happenstance  seamlessly
blends urban aesthetics with cutting-edge comfort technology,
setting new standards in street-style footwear. Designed for
all-day  wear  and  active  lifestyles,  Shocksorb  Shoes  and
Sandals are more than just a fashion statement-they are a
revolution  in  ergonomic,  stylish,  and  performance-driven
footwear.

Shocksorb  Shoes  and  Sandals  are  now  live  for  sale  on  a
dedicated  website  under  the  Happenstance  family  –
Shocksorb.com
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